
 

 

 

South Eastern Freeway Upgrade Project Reference Number: #20880558 

30/11/2023 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

South Eastern Freeway Upgrade 
Project  
Works update – Heysen Tunnels night works  

 

We’re continuing works on the Heysen Tunnels, in 
preparation for upgrades to the overhead traffic 
management and messaging system.  

What’s happening: 
Works to address current tunnel elements nearing the end of their 
service life, improve safety and provide improved traffic management 
and incident response capabilities are occurring.  

How this affects you: 
The works will be located before the Adelaide bound Heysen Tunnel 
(see map).  

The Adelaide bound left lane and middle lane will both be closed to all 
traffic for a short distance before the tunnel.  

The speed on the remaining Adelaide bound open lane will be reduced 
to 40km/h.  

In the event of a bushfire, other emergency, or on catastrophic fire days, 
all lanes will be open in both tunnels.  

For further information: 
 Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysen 

 Email DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 

 Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Friday, 8 December and 
Saturday, 9 December 
2023.  

Hours of operation 

From 6pm Friday, 
8 December, until 10am 
Saturday, 9 December 
2023.  

From 6pm Saturday, 
9 December until 10am 
Sunday, 10 December 
2023.  

Where 

On approach to the 
Adelaide bound Heysen 
Tunnel. 
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Heysen Tunnels, Adelaide bound:  

Night works Friday, 8 December and Saturday, 9 December 2023. 

 

 

Speed will be restricted to 40km/h for the open 
Adelaide bound lane through the work zone. 

There is no change to public transport services. 

Access for emergency service vehicles and to all 
safety ramps will be maintained at all times. 

In the event of a bushfire, other emergency, or on 
catastrophic fire days, all lanes will be open in both 
tunnels. 

 


